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COMMUNIQUE 
 

The University of Technology, Mauritius (UTM) refers to the articles published recently in 

local newspapers with regards to discriminatory practices and unfair treatment towards 

certain officers of the University of Technology, Mauritius following the recruitment 

exercise of Systems Engineer and Administrative Officer. 

The UTM wishes to inform all stakeholders and the public that the statements made in 

the aforesaid article are grossly misleading as the exercise included internal 

candidates.  

The University promotes good governance and as such, all recruitment exercises at UTM 

are carried out in a fair and transparent manner and equal opportunity is given to all 

staff at the university to apply and compete for any vacant position. An explanatory in 

this respect has been issued to all UTM staff. 
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